


Enzo De Divitiis
Chair
Pride Niagara
4 Queen Street
St. Catharines
L2R 3B0

RE: LGBTQ2+ Community Capacity Fund Letter of Support – Pride 
Niagara

Dear Enzo,

I am happy to offer this letter of support on behalf of [organization].

We have been able to watch Pride Niagara through your leadership grow 
over the past ten years from a grassroots initiative organized by a few 
members of the LGBTQ2 community to becoming Niagara’s leading voice for 
LGBTQ2 issues in Niagara. 

I understand the core objective of this project will be to ensure the long-
term viability of Pride Niagara through a concerted effort to institutionalize 
our managerial and operational processes. Moreover, Pride will work to
create new, and build upon existing, partnerships across Niagara. We are 
very hopeful that Pride Niagara will be successful in this funding application 
as the leadership Pride Niagara provides our community is vital.

I am confident that through this funding Pride Niagara will continue to grow 
its capacity to serve the LGBTQ2 community in Niagara and continue to 
support all of Niagara’s 12 municipalities and school boards in furthering 
their sense of inclusion and diversity.  

In closing, on behalf of [ORGANIZATION], please accept this letter of 
support to Pride Niagara in their application for the LGBTQ2+ community 
capacity fund. We know that Pride Niagara will continue to faithfully
represent the LGBTQ2+ community in Niagara as they expand and grow 
through the support of this initiative, and we look forward to continuing to 
work with them. 

Sincerely,

Name
Job Title
Business










